

SPEED'S NEWS



PRESIDENT VICE PRESIDENT SECRETARY/TREASURER NEWS LETTER EDITOR DALE RUPP DICK WICKLUND ROSEMARY FRANK EUGENE FRANK 653-1054 777-9142 451-8187 451-8187

September Meeting, Monday, September 11th at 7:30 pm Holman Hobo's Hangar, Able Lane Lake Elmo airport

Talked with Lyle Jensen, Avid Flyer builder from Wisconsin. Lyle tells me his "Flyer" is all covered and painted yellow through and through. He has some wiring to complete and he will be ready to fly it, but where his first flight will be is undetermined at this time. Lyle lives in River Falls and the runway there is grass and short so he feels another airport would be more comfortable. Keep us up to date Lyle!

Welcome Charles Rooks, to Chapter 54. Charles had a Flybaby and also has a Taylorcraft L-2. He has a lot of data on the L-2 including blue prints which he is willing to share with Chapter 54 members. Any questions? Direct them his way. He may be reached at 225-9489. He is S&L and IFR rated.

I am enclosing a copy of a letter I received from Chris Amstutz who lives in South Africa. I gave him a ride in the RV-6 which he enjoyed very much.

Next meeting Bill Schanks will give us a demonstration on "Covering Your Airplane." The L-2 is ready to cover!

See you at the meeting

Gene